
From: Bill Wysong <bill.fortresshomeinspection@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 8:31:08 PM 
To: Strand, Tom <Tom.Strand@coloradosprings.gov> 
Cc: Montgomery, Michael G <Michael.Montgomery@coloradosprings.gov>; Friedman, Samuel 
<Samuel.Friedman@coloradosprings.gov> 
Subject: Re: Plan for 2424 appeal PUDZ-22-0005, PUDC-22-0003  
  
CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email 
attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email!  

Hello President Strand -  
The Mountain Shadows Community Association and other concerned citizens, are formally requesting to 
postpone the hearing for the 2424 GOTG rezoning application from 3/14 until March 28th. 
 
This is due in a large part in needing time to fulfill the requirement that the planning department has not 
properly required the applicant to provide a visual analysis of what the project will look like, according 
to City Code 7.3.504.F.2.  Height shall be determined at the time of Zoning and based on visual analysis 
……. 
 
At your earliest convenience, we look forward to hearing your approval for a full 60 minutes to present 
the community’s opposition. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bill Wysong 
MSCA President 
719 338-0140 Cell / Text 
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